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RELATING TO THE HAWAII EMPLOYER-UNION HEALTH BENEFITS TRUST FUND 
 
 

The Hawaii Employer-Union Health Benefits Trust Fund (EUTF) Board of 

Trustees (Board) supports the intent of examining the Other Post Employment 

Benefit (OPEB) unfunded liability. 

For your information, a sub-committee of the Board, the Benefits Committee, has 

been tasked with the responsibility of discussing various OPEB funding options, and the 

full Board will also be discussing OPEB funding options in a Board meeting that will be 

scheduled in late April or May, 2013. 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify. 
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